
FW: Submission for the National Forum on Active Learning Classrooms 
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Van Horne, Samuel <samuel-vanhorne@uiowa.edu> Wed, May 8, 2013 at 4:42 AM
To: c.murniati@gmail.com <c.murniati@gmail.com>

Cecilia,

 

The paper proposal I submitted was accepted. And I am listing you as second author because
of your work on this research project with me. Obviously, I don’t expect you to come back to
Minnesota for this. J

 

Sam Van Horne

4-4117

 

From: David Langley [mailto:langl029@umn.edu]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 07, 2013 2:51 PM 
To: Van Horne, Samuel 
Subject: Submission for the National Forum on Active Learning Classrooms

 

Congratulations! Your paper has been accepted for presentation at the National Forum on Active Learning
Classrooms. Three members of the steering committee reviewed the paper and unanimously agreed that
the content and focus is appropriate to this year’s Forum.

 

A revised schedule for presenting your paper should be posted on the NFALC website by June 1. See 
http://www.cce.umn.edu/National-Forum-on-Active-Learning-Classrooms/Program-Schedule/index.html

 

Please see the attachment for additional information about paper presentations. Although we cannot
accurately determine the number of participants at your presentation, we will provide updates about the
total number attending the Forum by early August.

As noted on the website Submission Guidelines, acceptance of your presentation still
requires you to register for the conference. All presenters who will be at the
session should expect to pay full conference fees.

mailto:langl029@umn.edu
http://www.cce.umn.edu/National-Forum-on-Active-Learning-Classrooms/Program-Schedule/index.html


 

We look forward to seeing you in August in Minneapolis, Minnesota. Please do
not hesitate to contact me if you have any additional questions or issues about
the conference or your presentation.
-- 

David Langley, Ph.D

Director, Center for Teaching and Learning

Office of the Vice Provost for Faculty and Academic Affairs

University Office Plaza Suite 400

University of Minnesota

Minneapolis, MN 55414

Office: 612-625-3343

Fax: 612-625-3382

Cecilia Murniati <c.murniati@gmail.com> Wed, May 8, 2013 at 6:33 AM
To: Sam Van Horne <samuel-vanhorne@uiowa.edu>

Congrats Sam. Thanks for mentioning my name even though I didn't do anything for the submission.  No I
have no plans to go to Minnesota :).

[Quoted text hidden]


